
Dennis Union Church 

Making a Difference 
 Sunday, May 13, 2018 (Mother’s Day) 

 
 
FLOWERS – Given by Joan Buffington 
“In memory of Rhoda Mealy.”  
                                  (and) 

Given by Bob, Martha and Sarah Waldo 
“In loving memory of Charles Waldo” (Waldo 
flowers are on the Communion table) 
 

DEACON OF THE DAY –  Cheryl Cerbone 
 
USHERS -  Dennis & Patti Goyette, and 
Carlene Brown 
 
 
          

THIS WEEK AT DENNIS UNION CHURCH 
 
SUNDAY -  May 13 
 10:00 – Worship 
 11:00 -  Fellowship 
 11:30 – 2nd Sunday, 2nd Hour 
   2:30 -  Eventide 
 
MONDAY – May 14 
  6:30 – Eventide Board Meeting 
 
TUESDAY – May 15 
   8:30 – Auction pick ups 
   6:30 – Council mtg. (postponed from last week) 
  
WEDNESDAY – May 16 
   9:30 – Clergy 
   5:15 – Bells 
   7:00 - Choir 
 
THURSDAY – May 17 
   7:30 – Al-Anon 
 

FRIDAY – May 18 
   7:30 – Eventide show 
 

SATURDAY – May 19 
  8:30 – “We Are the Men” rehearsal 
 

PRAYER LIST – May 13, 2018 

Nursing Home 
Edith Conti – Liberty Commons 
Robert Darling – Wingate of Brewster 
Bob Stout – Liberty Commons 
 
Health Concerns 
E. Kenney Baker (ex husband of Rachel Simons) 
Anthony Coccio, Jr. (son of Tony Coccio) 
Bob Colpitts (brother of Nancy Aceti) 
Ann Johnson 
Kennedy Joy (member of the Cerbone Family) 
Geri Noble 
Elizabeth Peterson (niece of Laura & Blair Jasie) 
Denise Savage (sister-in-law of Rachel Simons) 
 
Others to Support with Prayer 
Service men and women serving at home and  
  abroad 
The family and friends of Earl Springer over the 
loss of his brother, Bill.  
 
 

HABITAT FOR HUMANITY 
Pledge cards for Habitat for Humanity are available 
in the church office! 
 
 

IT’S JAR TIME!! 
Please save your recyclable MASON JARS… 
PINTS AND HALF PINTS…NO QUARTS!  We can 
use as many as we get in the Country Store.  You 
can drop them off in the Music Library or in the 
office with Nancy.  Thank you!! 

 
MUSIC COMMITTEE 

The Music Committee will meet at 11:15 a.m. 
following the service on May 20 in the Music Room. 
 
 
 

  EMERGENCY LIST 
If you come to worship alone or live alone, you 
might choose to fill out an Emergency Contact 



Form.  Forms are available by the Guest Books.  
The Deacons keep the completed forms so that the 
church will know whom to contact in case of an 
emergency. 
 
 

FRIENDLY VISITOR 
Would you like to be a  
“Friendly Visitor”?  To 
expand the ministry of 
the church, we are 
hoping to enlist 
volunteers who would be 
willing to make one visit  
each month.  Please be in touch with the church 
office to volunteer. 
 
We are also creating a list of volunteers willing to 
drive church members to medical appointments on 
occasion.  Rides are also available through the 
Senior Centers in both Dennis and Yarmouth.   
 
If you are willing to be on either list, please contact 
Nancy, in the church office, to be added!  Thanks! 
 
 

D-YECH FOOD CARDS 
Another reason why it’s a good idea to buy D-
YECH food cards:  S came to HAC seeking 
assistance with one month’s rent.  She works full 
time at a dentist office, and until December 24, she 
worked part-time at a seasonal t-shirt shop as a 
second job.  Her income decreased, her daughter 
came home from college over the break, and she 
missed work because of a civil case she was 
involved in as the Plaintiff.  It was during our 
meeting that she mentioned something about 
receiving a letter from HAC regarding a voucher.  I 
stressed the importance of following through with 
the meetings and gathering of documents if it 
meant getting a Section 8.  She has since been 
issued a Section 8 voucher and is hoping to lease 
up in place.  She needs to be current with her 
landlord in order for her to be able to use her 
voucher there.  We utilized $500 out of Private 
Prevention Funds so she can stay in her home and 
utilize her voucher. 
 
 

PARKING 
If you are able, please leave the parking spaces 
close to church for those who have difficulty 
walking.  Thank you! 

WE ARE GOING ON A CRUISE! 
THURSDAY, MAY 24, 2018 

Last May, your DUC Activities Committee 
scheduled a trip on the Pilgrim Belle in Plymouth 
Harbor.  Because of bad weather, 52 of us were 
disappointed when we had to cancel the trip.  
So….your Activities Committee has made 
arrangements to try again! 
 
We are making the following arrangements for 
Thursday, May 24, 2018: 
 
1:45 carpool leaves from church parking lot or drive 
on your own to Plymouth Harbor. 
 
2:30 Meet at Pilgrim Belle ticket office on dock in 
harbor (maps available). 
 
3:00 Cruise leaves dock. 
 
4:30 Supper at Lobster Hut (adjacent to dock) – 
order from large menu. 
 
Guests ARE invited.  Trip will go in inclement 
weather, but will be cancelled by boat company if 
stormy.  A sign-up poster will be in the church lobby 
for three weeks prior to the trip.  Call Betty Boothe 
with any questions. (774-330-2191) 
 
 

CHURCH WORLD SERVICE 
BLANKET SUNDAY 

Today is Mother’s Day!  CWS (Church World 
Services) provides us with an opportunity to buy a 
blanket for someone who really needs it!  The cost 

is only $10.00.  We have cards for 
moms or mom figures which can be 
given in honor of a donation made to 
CWS for a blanket.  This year, the 
blankets are being donated to families 

in Appalachia who have a very hard time staying 
warm.  Envelopes are being provided…please write 
checks to Dennis Union Church and write “blanket” 
on memo line.  That way we can keep track of your 
charitable giving and send one big check to CWS! 
 
 

BRUNCH BUNCH 
Come to our Brunch Bunch at the Walsh’s on June 
22 at 11:30.   
 
Bring your favorite dish…salad, casserole, 
dessert…to share. 
 
Join in the fellowship and fun.  Sign up during 
coffee hour or call Ruth Lund at 508-362-0180. 
 


